: webmaster@aberdeencity.gov.uk
ent: : - 18 August 2014 22:20
o: : PI -
ubject: Planning Comment for 141026

omment for Planning Application 141026
lame : Liz Adams

ddress : 38 hazledene road

berdeen o

b15 8id

omment : | have serious concernhs over the amount of traffic that W|ti be going through hazledene road, wh|ch is
Iready in a serious state of disrepair.
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